
CEIC Meeting Minutes 
9/16/20 

 
Meeting started at 3:45 
 

● We started with sharing out celebrations. 
● Mrs. Malone shared the purpose of the CEIC.  Our representatives for the DEIC will be Mandy Allen 

and Monica Chilton 
● We looked over our Title 1 presentation for any corrections or adjustments that may need to be made 

before we sent it out to parents.  
● We reviewed the School-Parent Compact. 

 
Open Forum 
 

● Mr. Bruce asked, “When we send a student down to the nurse and she isn’t there, what should we do 
with that student?”  If a student is believed to have COVID related symptoms, teachers should 
follow protocols to radio to the nurse for her to come do an assessment of that student by their 
classroom. If there isn’t a COVID concern, that student can go to the front office or back to their 
classroom (if non-emergency) until the nurse can be reached.  

● Mrs. Moseley asked if we could adjust specials classes by 5 minutes to allow for extra time to walk to 
the next grade level. Mrs. Malone and Mrs. Bray will look at this as we make adjustments for the 
2nd 6 weeks.  

● Mrs. Hall asked about the bell schedule and why the bells only rang sometimes. We will put in a work 
order for this to be checked.  

● Ms. Moon stated that staff morale may be affected right now with all that teachers are required to do at 
this time. As a CEIC team we brainstormed ideas to add in more fun and/or treats for staff to 
continue to boost morale.  

 
Questions for DEIC 
 
When will we be a one to one district as far as student devices are concerned?  
 
CEIC Members: 
 
Teresa Hall 
Mandy Allen 
Reagan Bruce 
Courtney Moseley  
Monica Chilton 
Joyce Hawkins 
Monica Gordon 
Christina Gann 
Leslie Moon 
Monika Bray 
Tanisha Malone 
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